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I recommend that the Joint Board Committee approve a Joint Board meeting to be held in 2018/2019. | also recommend all regulations
that the Joint Board has jurisdiction over be on the call for proposals. It has been since 2013 since the last meeting of the Joints Boards.
Also the call for this meeting, for the Joint Boards Committee has only been publicly noticed as of 13 Dec. 2017 and has a deadline for
comments due by 19 Dec. 2017, and the Joint Board Committee is scheduled to meet on the 21 Dec. 2017. This should be reason
enough to open the call for all regulations under the authority of the Joint Board. | would also recommend that the Joint Boards review the
policy on posting meeting such as this. The Alaska Administration Code directs non regulatory meetings to meet or have the expectation
of "reasonable notice" to the public and Advisory Committees. | don't think 9 days meets this threshold of "reasonable notice". Especially
for Advisory Committees to have valid input. In order for Advisory Committees to take action. They would have to meet the requirements
laid out in the Alaska Administration Code and most likely would not be able to formally summit comments to this meeting.
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